
 
 

PEPPER HILL HOMES ASSOCIATION 
380 Woodley Road 

Santa Barbara, CA 93108 
(805) 455-2533 Telephone 

(805) 695-8116 Fax 
 
 

 April 14, 2016 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Pepper Hill Homes Association board voted to adopt the California Vehicle 

Code and revised the CC&R’s to reflect the decision.  The CC&R’s were ratified by 
2/3rds vote, signed and notarized by the Pepper Hill Homes Association members.  A 
copy of the recorded CC&Rs is attached hereto. 

 
We respectfully request that the Board of Supervisors approve the 

implementation of the California Vehicle Code on our roads (Glenview and Woodley 
Roads, Montecito, CA).  The CHP has written a letter agreeing to enforce the CA 
Vehicle Code.  A traffic engineering study was performed by ATE (Associated Traffic 
Engineers) and has prepared a proposed map indicating speed limits, stop signs and no 
parking areas for the roads. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please give me a call at the above-

referenced telephone number.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Jennifer Lynn Stokes-Peña, Esq. 
Secretary  














































